
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATION 

 

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for Council’s 

approval: 

 

#12/57 – United Way Fall Campaign Banners   
 Installation at Metrotown Town Centre 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

1. THAT a grant up to the amount of $15,000 be awarded to the United Way Fall Campaign 

to cover costs of the City installation of the United Way banners on Kingsway. 

 

REPORT 

 

An application was received requesting a grant in support of the 2012 United Way Fall 

Campaign in the amount of $15,000 to cover banner installation and removal costs along 

Kingsway within the Metrotown Town Centre.   The banners would be installed before the end 

of 2012 October and removed in early 2013 January.   

  

  Request: $15,000  CPA:  2011 - $14,100 

      2010 - No Application 

      2009 - No Application 
 

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant up to $15,000 be awarded to the 

2012 United Way Fall Campaign. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor P. Calendino 

Chair 
 

Councillor P. McDonell 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor D. Johnston 

Member 

 

Meeting 2012 October 22 
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